
Environment Committee 

Office of the City Clerk 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2  

 

February 3, 2016 

 

Dear City Clerk 

 

Burnaby Food First requests permission to appear as a delegation before the Environment Committee. 

We would like to present a research report regarding food security.  

 

The speaker will be; 

 

Leona Skovgaard, Chair, Burnaby Food First 

PO Box 96004, RPO Ironwood Richmond BC V7A 5J4 

email address: bcgirl@rogers.com 

 

Grant Rice and Joyce Cameron of Burnaby Food First will also be in attendance. 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

 

 

  

Leona Skovgaard, Chair, Burnaby Food First 


